



Executive Headteacher Mrs. L. Whittaker

Head of School Mr. A. Done

01 September 2025

RE: Year 3 Trip - Bolton Museum

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Friday 26th September, Year 3 will be going on an educational visit to Bolton Museum to support the history work covered during this term about Samuel Crompton and the Industrial Revolution. The museum will lead a workshop for the children to learn more about this topic and then they will visit historical landmarks in the town centre.

The cost of this trip requires us to ask for a contribution of £10 per child. If you would like your child to go but presently have problems with contributing, please contact Mr Done.

The coach will leave school at 9:15am and we will return by the end of the school day. Children are to wear uniform and bring a packed lunch with a drink and snack in a plastic bag so all items can be disposed of on the day (no glass bottles please). As this trip involves a walk around the centre, an outdoor coat is required.

<u>Please pay and give consent vis SchoolMoney by Wednesday 24th</u> September.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Klimiuk Year 3 Class Teacher

























































01204 333714

@

office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk